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COMMANDERôS CORNER 

 
July 4th Cookout/Potluck 

was a great success I'd like 

to thank Robyn for her work, 

Keith Flygare for his excel-

lent cookery skills and also 

our Bartenders Danny and 

Suesy for teaming up to 

make sure we all were pro-

vided our libations in a 

timely manner. 

 

We've had issues with our 

AC unit at the worse time 

(in the middle of a long period of 90+ temps). It took 

awhile to get it repaired, and as of this newsletter arti-

cle the new AC unit is installed and working fine. I'd 

like to thank Bob Fox for his effort to arrange for the 

purchase and installation of the new unit, Jim Friel for 

his help with getting the new unit on the roof and Bob 

with getting the portable AC units to provide us some 

type of relief during this time. GREAT JOB BOB!! 

 

In closing I hope that you are enjoying the summer 

and keep our Veterans, (active and non-active) in your 

thoughts and prayers. 

 

Walt Lee, Commander   

 
 

AUXILIARY  

 
Renovations needed to the building are the big talk 

around the Post lately. There is a need to attract the 

younger veterans and families so making the Post 

more appealing is how we are going to get the next 

generation of veterans to come in. Our members that 

are older have formed friendships and support through 

their Legion memberships. Our younger veterans and 

families in the area need that as well. The Ladies 

Auxiliary decided to get some steam behind this no-

tion and started with the remodel of both womenôs 

bathrooms. Itôs a work in progress with the comple-

tion date set for the car show on Saturday, August 

18th. Come by to see the hot cars and the newly re-

modeled womenôs bathrooms.  

The changes needed at the Post are not just cosmetic. 

So many of us have many great ideas and we are al-

ways looking for new ideas. Mainly fundraiser event 

ideas. If you have a suggestion or fundraiser idea, 

please write them down bring them to our next Auxil-

iary meeting on September 6th @ 6pm.  

The Business Committee decided to move things 

around and is having Robyn OôBryan sit on the Busi-

ness Committee under the Legion, leaving the Auxil-

iary needing a new person to represent the Auxiliary 

on this committee. I have appointed Laura Shadduck 

to be the Ladies Auxiliary representative on the Busi-

ness Committee. Laura is one of our newer members 

to the Auxiliary. Laura has bar and restaurant man-

agement experience. Thank you, Laura for wiliness to 

commit.  

Pushing new membership and making the future look 

bright is my goal for 2018-2019.   

Stacey Honeyman, Auxiliary President 
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SAL SQUADRON  

SAL would like to thank all participants in the SAL 

first annual golf tournament. A special thanks to our 

sponsors, Pin stripe by Louie , Sun Harley Davidson, 

Furniture Row, Patio posse , Ace electric, White 

picket fence realty , Legion auxiliary, Door and gate 

services, Smoker Friendly, EAP glass service, Parker 

sheet metal, Auto weave and upholstery, Dixon Golf, 

Lake Arbor golf course, Embroide Me , Oô Reilly 

Auto Parts , Golf Galaxy, and Purifoy Chevrolet. We 

have raised 3 thousand dollars for SAL and its char-

ityôs. Thank you all for your support and donations . 

We look forward to next yearôs tournaments.  

Thank You All Again.  

SAL officer roster is: Commander Huey Geller, Sr. 

Vice Jacob Anderson Jr. Vice Bob Fox, Adjutant 

Keith Gibson, Historian Keith Flygare, Sgt at Arms 

Larry Barden, Chaplin Mike Mcinerney, Liaison and 

Finance Officer Walt Lee.  

Our next scheduled meeting will be Thursday Sep-

tember 13th 2018 at 6:00 pm.  

Have a wonderful summer.  

Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

SAL  BINGO 

August 11th & 25th 

Come out and support our SAL charitiesðChildrenôs 

Welfare Foundation, Colorado Wounded Warrior and 

Fisher House. Bingo is held on every second and 

fourth Saturday of the Month at Post 11-11 beginning 

at 6:00 PM. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

POST 11-11 Hall Rental 

Are you planning an upcoming wedding, graduation 

party, bridal shower, baby shower or birthday party ? 

Check with us for the available dates for  the hall. 

Janet 303-466-1278. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Email Address - Add, Change or 
Delete 
 
If you have any changes to your 
email address or would like to re-
ceive the monthly Post Newsletter 
online, please email  LegionPost11 -
11@comcast.net . 
 
Thank you!  
Etta 

http://www.legionpost11-11.org 

August Newsletter 

 

Our soldier shipment potluck on June 16th was an-

other great success. Volunteers packed 51 boxes of 

food, toiletries, and miscellaneous items that were 

shipped to our troops in Afghanistan. Many thanks 

to those members who donated cash, food and toilet-

ries for this important endeavor. Thank you, Sheila 

Reynolds, for getting Samôs Club to donate a gift 

card toward this effort. Thank you, Jim & Donna 

Friel, for folding additional pocket flags. Thank you 

to all the volunteers who brought delicious food and 

helped with the packing and shipping of these 

boxes. A special thank you to Cindy at the Broom-

field Post Office on W, 116th for her patience and 

assistance with getting these packages shipped to 

our troops. 

"Alone we can do so little, together we can do so 

much." Helen Keller. 

Thanks, Deb Stafford 
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